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Governor chaired Governing Body meeting of 
 South Zone Cultural Centre 

 
Sh CH. Vidyasagar Rao, Honourable Governor of Tamil 

Nadu and Maharashtra and Chairman, South Zone Cultural Centre 

chaired the Governing Body meeting of the SZCC held on 22 

October 2016 in Chennai. Representatives from the member states 

and Union Territories were present for the discussion on various 

activities and programmes scheduled for the current financial year 

2016 – 17.  

Honourable Chairman appreciated the efforts taken by the 

SZCC for encouraging rare art forms and suggested to organize 

programmes in rural & tribal areas. Honourable Governor 

emphasized the need for giving attention to preserves and revive 

art forms that are on the verge of extinction.    
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